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Dear Madam/Sir

Residents and community should always be listened to in regards to the impacts of liquor licenses.

I oppose extended trading hours and a proliferation of liquor licenses, including in relation to "small bars", due
 to adverse impacts on residential amenity and the community and due to a lack of effective enforcement of
 compliance.

I especially am opposed to outdoor footway drinking. drinks should be contained so they don't bother women 
 using civil spaces such as the street.




